
From: Katie McGraw
To: Lisa Diesslin
Subject: Pension reform
Date: Friday, March 3, 2023 3:10:45 PM

Please support pension reform for teachers. We are going to lose so many teachers if
something isn't done to make our pension equitable to other states. No teacher should be
forced to teach until 66 to get their full pension. I want my grandchildren to have good
teachers and that is the only way we are going to attract good teachers. You really can't afford
not to act on this. 
Thanks,
Katie Mcgraw
Litchfield Middle School
-- 
Katie McGraw
Litchfield Middle School
Math Teacher
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